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Video: What Happens in  

a Congressional Office? 

The 26th Annual SC Legislative Softball Game is coming up on March 27, 

2019.  PAC Members and their families are invited to attend but we are 

also looking for members who want to volunteer during the event.  If 

interested, please send an email to scbluesfedpac@bcbssc.com.  

Opportunities include things such as handing out gifts to attendees and 

welcoming people to the event.  

 

Legislative Director, Hilary Ranieri, from Representative Timmons’ office gives us a little insight into what 

happens in a congressional office and how constituent inquiries are handled. 

Please click on the image to watch the video. 

mailto:scbluesfedpac@bcbssc.com
https://www.scbluesfedpac.com/SitePages/What Happens in a Congressional Office.aspx


UPCOMING PAC EVENTS 

Please RSVP via the PAC website.  

 

Lunch ‘n Learn @ Tower 

Tuesday, February 26, 2019 

 

26th Annual  

SC Legislative Softball Game 

Wednesday, March 27, 2019 

 

SC Blues FedPAC’s  

first Annual Campaign 

is coming in April 

***More details to come 
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WHAT IS THE SC BLUES 
FEDPAC? 
 
The SC Blues FedPAC provides us a 

platform to speak to lawmakers — in a 

unified voice that they will hear. It gives 

BlueCross a stronger voice in 

Washington. It also gives employees a 

way to participate in the political 

process. SC Blues FedPAC contributes to 

candidates and elected officials who 

support BlueCross’ interests and 

businesses, regardless of party affiliation.  

Participation in the PAC is completely 

voluntary and is not favored or 

disadvantaged in anyone’s employment 

because of a decision to participate, the 

amount of participation, or a decision to 

not contribute at all.  

 

Did You Know? 

 
You can receive daily news from BCBSA 

Strategic Communications Department.  

Send an email to daily.digest@bcbsa.com 

requesting subscription to the Daily 

Digest.  Here’s what you get. 

http://evite.me/DFjb4rRHsE
http://evite.me/v3aNEXSmGR
http://evite.me/v3aNEXSmGR
mailto:daily.digest@bcbsa.com

